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Giving citizen  

Resilient learner  
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8th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents & Carers of children in Year 2, 
 

 
Titanic Day – Thursday 21st November – 2pm 

 
 
The children have been really enthusiastic about our topic this half term.  To further excite and 
engage them in their learning, we would like them to take part in a Titanic day.  On Thursday 
21st November, we ask that they come to school dressed as a person from the Titanic.   This 
could be a captain, 1st, 2nd or 3rd class passenger.  We hope you can create a costume from 
items the children already have rather than having to purchase anything new.  We have put 
together some ideas below, however feel free to be creative. 
 
1st class passenger – Long dress, hat, gloves and boots or trousers, waistcoat, tie/ bow tie 
2nd class passenger - long skirt and blouse/shirt or trousers waistcoat and flat cap.  
3rd class passenger - school skirt or pinafore/ apron with plain white shirt or shirt and trousers.  
 
 
We would like the children to come into school wearing their costume. They will not need their 
uniform on this day. 
 
We would also like to invite you into your child’s class at 2pm to work alongside them to 
complete an art activity linked to this topic. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 2 team 
 
 

                                         
 

mailto:admin@padnell-inf.hants.sch.uk
http://www.padnell-inf.hants.sch.uk/

